
Waihī East Primary School Newsletter  
Term 3          Week 10 
26 September 2025 

UPCOMING DATES 
Sep 26  School Disco. 
Sep 27  Last day Term 3. 
Oct 14  First day Term 4. 
Oct 17  East Sch Ag Day. 
Oct 24  Agricultural Group Day. 
Oct 25  Teacher Only Day. School Closed. 
Oct 28  Labour Day. School Closed. 
Nov 1  Colour Run/Diwali. 
Nov 7  Year 6 Orientation Day visit to Waihi College. 9.00am-11.20am. 
Nov 7  Year 6 parent hui at Waihi College. 5.15pm-6.15pm. 
Nov 15  Year 5/6 Cluster Athletics Day. 
Nov 18  Year 5/6 Cluster Athletics Day. PP. 
Nov 21  Twilight GALA. 



Bank Account details for any and all online payments.  
Please use your surname as a reference. 

 

 020472 0084492-00 
 

NOTICES AND REMINDERS  

Kia ora whānau,  
Almost there!  It has been a busy last week as we reflect on another fantastic term, a term of opportunities.   
Students in all year groups have had exciting chances to head off school and make us proud along with what 
they have achieved inside the classes. This week our year 1 and 2’s visited Waihi Beach School to take part in 
the football tournament. How cool! 
 
A bit of a highlights reel for Term 3 ; 
• Waitangi virtual lessons for all classes 
• Whānau survey with over 100 responses 
• Carving for some of our senior boys 
• School photos 
• PLD for staff at various events 
• Basketball competition 
• Football competitions 
• Chess tournament 
• Rugby tournaments- Girls headed to Paeroa and some students took part in the Taupo comp and per-

formed admirably 
• Cluster Tapuwae 
• An amazing Kapa Haka performance @ Ra Whakangahau 
• Harold visited us with Life Education 
• Jump Jam squad participated in Tauranga 
• A disco is happening tonight! 
• We also hosted rippa, rugby and football tournaments on our own fields for all ages 
• We opened our Art attack room at school which is proving popular! 
 
A massive thank you to all of our whānau that helped prepare students for these opportunities, transport, food, 
love and care, we are all in this together and I thank you for your support. 
 
I also want to acknowledge and thank our amazing staff who day after day strive to ensure students from Waihī 
East are front and centre at these events, shining with pride.  A lot goes on behind the scenes to prepare for 
these activities. We have a great crew. 
 
Term 4 is always a busy one and it won’t take long before we are back rolling the sleeves up and enjoying what 
this term has to offer!  Ag day, Gala day and Prize giving just a few of the events lined up. 
 
A reminder that we have a Teacher Only day on Friday October 25th. 
 
Prizegiving will be held at Waihī East School on Friday the 13th of December at 9.30am. 
 
Have a wonderful 2 week break, thanks again and I look forward to working with you all and seeing all of the 
beautiful faces back for Day 1 October 14th. 

 
Mā te wā 

 
Andrew 

ABSENTEE  NOTIFICATION 
Just a reminder that you can send your absentee  

notification to the eTap parent app. 
 

Did you know that if you don’t contact the school when your 
child is absent they are marked as Truant? 

UNIFORM PRICES 
Unfortunately the price of our school uniforms has to be increased to cov-
er the cost we are charged by our supplier. We do not make any profit on 
our uniform sales. We charge what we are charged. Thank you for your 
understanding 



 

YUMMY APPLES 
We are still collecting Yummy apple stickers and 

the apple bag cut outs. 
In Term three we swap these stickers for free 

sports gear. 
Please bring all your apple stickers to school 

and place on our charts in the office.  
Alternatively we can supply you with your own 

chart to have at home. 

CAMP FEES 
There are a few camp that remain outstanding, text  reminders have 
been sent out. You are more than  
welcome to pay off your camp with a weekly or fortnightly payment to 
make thing easier. 
Camps cost quite a  lot of money for the school and offer amazing  
activities to support the growth of  
students. 

REMINDER 
Just a small reminder that we no longer accept cash for school payments e.g. trips, uniform, camps 
and scholastic book orders. This way we have a paper trail for these payments for the accountants. 
 
Cash is accepted for sushi(cash only) and small fundraisers e.g. sausage sizzles, pie day and mufti 
days. 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
Our Breakfast Club is in need of your support! To keep our hungry tummies filled, we're seeking  
donations of milo, toast bread, jam and Marg. Any amount, big 
or small, will make a difference. Your generosity will help  
ensure our students start their day off right. Please drop off  
donations at the school office. Thank you for your support!  





Chess Tournament 

Year 5 & 6 Football 

FUN RUN 
We’re holding the School Fun Run’s Crazy Colour Day as a major fundraising event this year!  The 
event will be held on November 1st. We are really hoping to raise some funds which will be put to-
wards initiatives to support student wellbeing. 
Sponsorship forms have been sent home with your child. Once you have the form, you should sign 
up for a Student Profile Page at schoolfunrun.co.nz. You’ll be able to access online fundraising and 
can win a $20,000 Ultimate Family Experience! 
Students who raise $10 or more will receive a reward, and the more money you raise the better the 
reward, and the more you help the school! 
We’re looking for all students to participate and we’re organising a great day for our community, so 
we’d love everyone to come down to support the kids. 
If you have any questions about the Crazy Colour Day please contact 
the School Fun Run Office on 1800 FUN RUN. 
Thanks for supporting the school and we hope to see you at the event! 

http://www.schoolfunrun.co.nz
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COMMUNITY NOTICES 



THANKS TO OUR GREAT DUFFY BOOKS SUPPORTERS.  
Your donations mean more books for kids. 

Principal: Andrew Wilkinson  
Ph:07 863 8693                

Absentees: Text 021 0258 4817/eTap parent app 
 

Email Office for general enquires:   office@east.school.nz 
Email: principal@east.school.nz               
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